
COMMUNITY MEETING: 10/7 

Help redesign East Dedham Square 
Streets ● Sidewalks  ● Crosswalks ● Public spaces ● Benches  

Landscaping ● On-Street Parking  ● Pedestrian connections 

Fifty years ago, “urban renewal” razed 
this historic mill village and redesigned 
the streets for automobile traffic. Those 
changes benefited motorists, but what 
about when people are not in cars?  
 
East Dedham Square’s streets and 
sidewalks could function better for 
everyone—whether they’re walking, 
running, biking, driving, shopping, or 
just hanging out. You can help make 
that happen! 
 
Let’s get started: 

1. Join the community discussion  
10 a.m. Saturday, Oct. 7,  
at the Mother Brook Arts & 
Community Center, 123 High St. 

2. Contribute your ideas about how  
the streetscape of East Dedham 
Square could work better. 

 
                                                   ↑ 

What if this intersection 
functioned more like this? 

                                                             ↓ 

 
 

Open to all: schoolchildren, teenagers, families, and seniors.  

10 a.m. to noon, Saturday, October 7.   

Motherbrook Arts & Community Center, 123 High St.  

Project overview: Over the next six months, the Town will study and recommend design 

improvements to the public spaces in and around East Dedham Square. To learn more, contact 

John Sisson, economic development director, (781) 751-9175, jsisson@dedham-ma.gov. 

mailto:jsisson@dedham-ma.gov

